
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 Our Ref: 2019-021   Date: February 2019 

 
Subject: ICT 
 
 
This request asked: 

Could I please request the following IT information for the Serious Fraud Office under the 
Freedom of Information Act: 

1. Contacts 

a) Who is responsible for ICT in the organisation and what are their contact details? 

b) Who is responsible for ICT Infrastructure in the organisation and what are their contact 
details? 

c) Who is responsible for ICT Purchasing in the organisation and what are their contact details? 

2. Staff 

a) How many IT users do you have? 

b) How many locations/offices do you have? 

Our Response: 

1. Ben Denison – Chief Technology Officer – Ben.Denison@sfo.gsi.gov.uk // 020 7239 7272 

2. As of last month, there are 653 individual user accounts. This figure includes permanent and 
temporary staff and disclosure counsel. Counsel and IT contractors who aren’t part of the 
normal staff headcount are also included. The SFO also only has one site which is situated at 2-
4 Cockspur Street, London, SW1Y 5BS. 
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